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From: Josh Martow [mailte;info@beverleyglenra.com] Cw-
Sent: Tuesday, lune 20, 2017 12:20 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca ,LTEM - _\_L_‘*’_&__

Subject: COMMUNICATION - Council Meeting Tues June 20th - 1pm
Hi,

Attached is an official letter from the Beverley Glen Ratepayers' Association in regards to the upcoming
Committee of the Whole (with respect to items 11 and 13). Please confirm when this is added as a
communication.

Thank you.
Josh Martow




Council Meeting June 20, 2017 ~ 1pm
This letter is written in response to the following 2 agenda items:

ltem 11
DUFFERIN STREET AND CENTRE STREET INTERSECTION LAND USE STUDY AMENDMENT

TO THE VAUGHAN OFFICIAL PLAN 2010 FILE 26.6 WARDS 4 AND 5

[tem 13

OFFICIAL PLAN AMENDMENT FILE OP.16.001 ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE
Z.16.001 SITE DEVELOPMENT FILE DA.16.003 DRAFT PLAN OF CONDOMINIUM FILE
19CDM-16V002 2464879 ONTARIO INC. (CITY PARK HOMES) WARD 5 - VICINITY OF
DUFFERIN STREET AND CENTRE STREET

Letter from the Beverley Glen Ratepayers’ Association:

Through community meetings, public hearings, ratepayer group meetings and general
public dialogue, residents have shown enthusiastic support of the opportunity to add
high-end town homes to the neighborhood; this has been especially true in light of the
frequency at which condos are being approved in the area.

The Beverley Glen Ratepayers’ Association would like to extend its support for the
proposal from City Park Homes to build high-end town homes north of the Tim Horton’s
(currently zoned for Low-Rise Residential).

Thank you.
-  BGRA Executive Committee

Josh Martow — President

Mark Milunsky — Vice President
John Kucharczuk — Secretary
Garrett Barron — Treasurer

Itia Golan — Director

Ronit Levi ~ Director

Andre Setton — Director

Jake Hasson — Director



